IHSAA REVIEW COMMITTEE

Indianapolis, Indiana – December 13, 2010

PRESENT

Chairman Geoff Penrod, Jim Diagostino, Phillip Ford, Jed Jerrels, Debb Stevens, Mike Whitten.

HEARING

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Stephen Nusbaum, an IHSAA Official whose license has been suspended by the Commissioner. A hearing was requested in an effort to overturn the decision and re-instate his license. Following the hearing, the official and legal counsel for the IHSAA submitted findings of fact. Having analyzed all of the available data, the IHSAA Review Committee voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.